
FOBG Activity Overview: April 25th 2022 Meeting 
 
Below is an overview of the current status on fundraising activities. If attendees can review before this 
should mean that we don’t need to cover the activities that are informational and don’t require input or 
discussion at the meeting and allows us more time to focus on those that do. 
 
Spring term Fundraisers (FOBG lead in brackets): 

o Nearly New Uniform Sales (Martine/Hester) 
• Next sale is on 28th April. We will be selling summer dresses and shorts. 

o Easter Hop (Martine) 
• Thank you to Lisa and Pip for helping to make this event a success. Pip your daily videos 

were a joy each and every day. A total of around £1500 was raised. Mr Smail is making a 
wish list of item he would like 

o Summer Fair (TBC) 
• 8th July 

o Summer Social/ Staff Band (Jaz): 
• 30th June. 

o Friday Fundays (Martine) 
• Dates 

o 5th May: Wear your clothes back to front 
o 30th June: Dress like your hero/ Who’s your hero: This can be Marvel or cartoon type, 

NHS or other hero. Maybe some family member is their hero. Lots of interpretation to 
suit everyone;.  

o Bags2School (Stephanie) 
• To be discussed in meeting 

Future events/fundraising – spring term – ideas for discussion 

o Coronation Crowns (Hester) 
• Pin badges have arrived, waiting on pip as I think she is having some backing cards made up 

to attach pins on. These will be handed out the Friday 5th apart of the schools red, white and 
blue day they are doing for the Kings coronation. 

o Cookbook (Pip) 
• To discuss in meeting.. 

o Winter Fair 
• 9th December 2023 

Other – ideas for discussion 

o Playground Project 
• Discussed with Katy Collins, due to illness the architect team haven’t been able to come back 

yet but we will regain momentum this term. 
o FOBG Survey Of Parents 

• Questionnaire has been created and set up in MailChimp. 
• One remaining edit is being performed to reduce the time and complexity to complete and 

with the cover letter edited we will plan to send out in the next 2 weeks.  
o FOBG Shareable Calendar 

• Following our meeting with Katy Collin’s the introduction of Weduc (https://www.weduc.com/) 
it’s clear than in addition to the system replacing WhatsApp groups and Parent Mail it will 
supersede any calendar. 

• Weduc is planned to be rollout out in Term 1 2023/24 but we’ve discussed the potential to trial 
this term to work out how we can integrate FOBG information and activities. 

 

 


